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office@mtgretnacampmeeting.org

From: Mt Gretna Campmeeting Association <office@mtgretnacampmeeting.org>

Sent: Tuesday, July 2, 2024 8:02 AM

To: office@mtgretnacampmeeting.org

Subject: Please! No Fireworks in the Campmeeting!

Please! No Fireworks in the Campmeeting!

With its closely spaced wooden buildings, fire has always been a great 

threat and concern in the Campmeeting. And while the use of “consumer-

grade” fireworks such as firecrackers, Roman candles, and bottle rockets is 

legal in PA, their use is subject to restrictions, which include:

 They cannot be ignited or discharged on public or private property 

without express permission of the property owner.

 They cannot be discharged within 150 feet of an occupied structure.

 They cannot be discharged toward a motor vehicle or building.

The MGCA has not granted permission for use of fireworks on 

Campmeeting streets and other common property. That combined with the 

other restrictions effectively preclude their use in our community.

So, enjoy the upcoming July 4th holiday. But for the safety of the 

community, please don’t use any fireworks in the Campmeeting! If you 

rent your cottage, please inform your tenants of this restriction.
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